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THE DR. JOHN ALBERT MEMORIAL AWARD 
 

  FOR SECONDARY SCHOOL ENTRANTS WITH THE MOST PROMISING 
MUSICAL POTENTIAL  

 
This award is available to students enrolled in a high school, secondary 
school, collegiate institute, or private high school and is also registered 
to perform in the Kiwanis Music Festival of London.  Applications will be 
reviewed for more than marks and will include involvement in school, 
community, and/or church music. The applicant is required to outline 
their involvement in the brief essay required.      
 
This award will be divided amongst qualified applicants and the Awards 
Committee of the Festival will decide the winners.   The application form 
is attached to this email. 
 
Applications are due to the Kiwanis Music Festival awards chair by 
Friday, 4 April, 2025. 
 
Send applications to: 
 
Mark Enns 
29 Farmington Terrace 
London, ON   N6K 3N3 
Or email: linmark@execulink.com 
 
 

mailto:linmark@execulink.com


Dr. John Albert Memorial Award 
Criteria: The most promising musical potential. 

The student must provide: 

• This application  

• Brief outline why you are deserving of this scholarship 

• 2 letters of reference 

Please print: 
Name of applicant  _____________________________________________ 
 
Home address  _____________________________________________ 
 
City ________________________________  Postal Code ______________________ 
 
Email address  ______________________________________________ 
 
Kiwanis classes entered for this year: 
 
_________________________________________ ______________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________ ______________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________ ______________________________________ 
 
In 200 – 500 words, explain why you are a deserving candidate for this award. Consider your years playing, 
your teachers, and performance experience. You can include both school and public experience you have. 

Applications are due to the Kiwanis Music Festival awards chair by Friday, 4 April, 2025. 
 
Send applications to: 
 
Mark Enns 
29 Farmington Terrace 
London, ON   N6K 3N3 
 
Or email: linmark@execulink.com 
 

 

mailto:linmark@execulink.com

